
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

July 28, 2008

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,    Lynn Taylor,   Leningrad Elarionoff,  Peggi 
Kamisato, Avi Okin, Laura Dierenfield

1. July 27 workday - was a great success - we put up about 300 feet of 
fence at the Lalamilo Research Station and cleared the trail way in 
preparation for the work day September 27. This goes to show how a 
small group of people - about 10 can do so much in a small amount 
of time - 4 hours. Mahalo to Leningrad for organizing. Leningrad has 
given Milton Yamisato a release for the workday workers.

2. Clem met with Carl Sturgis of Parker School - he said they will be 
applying for their Uses permit soon and knows that the trail will be 
part of it, only needs to decide where the trail will go. He said  
WT&G needs to take a proactive role in easement request. 
James, we need to get on this. He asked where we were withthe 
Lodge and I told me what our situation was with Kaz not showing any 
interest and not returning calls - James we need to find a 
strategy on how to proceed with this.

3. Old govt Road - Debbie Chang is working on getting this into the 
forefront of peoples minds before we loose this to adjacent 
landowners.

4. Leningrad reports that the County has agreed to get a couple of 
machines in the trail area to clear heavy trees and brush tomorrow - 
we have approved Leningrad to buy lunches.

5. Work day:
- Laura has come up with a sign up form for the workday for people 

to form teams.
- Laura will also put the announcement in Patti Cooks newsletter, a 

press release soon and another one in September.
- Clem should call Bob Fewell he has volunteered to take photos.
- Banner for id of place to work and parking - sandwich boards - 

maybe get an organization like Boy Scouts to direct parking? 
Leningrad points out this will effect tee shirts and lunches.

- Clem Has contacted Episcopal Church, Catholic Church, Parker 
School and will contact HPA. Peggi will contact CFHT.

cc. David Imata, Greg Mooers, James Komata
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